
*  Raymond H. “Army” Armstrong 
Wichita 

KSBA Hall of Fame 
Service – 1979 

 

Served for 27 years (8-1-46 to 1-31-74) as Secretary - Treasurer of the Kansas Men’s Bowling 

Association.  During the same stretch of time, he put in 26 years as a Director and Vice President of the 

Wichita Men’s Bowling Association.  In the early 1960’s, he was elected and inducted into the Wichita 

Men’s BA Hall of Fame in recognition of all the extra effort he had given to assure the success of the City 

and State Tournaments.  This dedicated man served long and well as the State Secretary and put in 

countless hours of time to assure that all who entered the State Tournament had a memorable experience.  

His service to his fellow bowlers and the enthusiasm with which he supported the game has earned his 

spot in the hearts of all who know him. 
 

 


